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Safer Village Driving 
Secretary: Mr Steve Barron 

Email: Suffolksavid@gmail.com  

Phone: 07840 104274 

 

SAVID Community Group Meeting 
             Wednesday 25

th
 January 2017 at Witnesham Village Hall 7:30 p.m. 

 

                                         AGENDA 
 

1. Chairperson’s introduction and welcome 

 

2. To receive apologies from people not attending 

 

3. To approve minutes from the last meeting held on 12th October 2016 

 

4. Matters arising- including new SAVID structure and rotation of meetings 

 

5. Treasurer’s report 

 

6. Developing the web-site for SAVID 

 

7. Progressing the possible purchase and use of SID/VAS equipment 

 

8. A Review/audit of current speed awareness systems in participating villages 

 

9. Prioritising and developing an Action Plan for SAVID villages 

 

10. Date of next meeting and items to be raised 
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